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O'Sullivan rebuild 21 Rowdis Rd

4 messages

Nancy Bennun ! Wed, Jun 12, 2024 at 12:18 PM

To: Brett Stanciu

From: Richard and Nancy Bennum

Re: Letter of Support for Stuart & Dionicia O’Sullivan
Date: June 11, 2024

Hello Brett,

We are pleased to write to you today in support of the O’Sullivan’s building project at 21
Rowdis Rd in Greensboro. They have been great neighbors for many years and from talking
with Stuart, we know the camp they wish to build will be much the same as what is currently
there now and will have low impact on the surrounding area. Building over the fall, winter and
spring will reduce the impact that the construction vehicles and noise will have on the

surrounding neighbors.
The O’Sullivan’s have our complete support!

Best regards,
Nancy and Richard Bennum
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